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August 4, 2017

Via E-Filing
(puc.filingcenter@state.or.us)

Kristi Collins, Secretary

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High Street SE, Suite 100

Salem, OR 97301-3398

Re: UM 1668 — Delay in Upgraded Lifeline Service Offerings of Boomerang Wireless, LLC
Dear Ms. Collins:

On June 2, 2017 and June 23, 2017, Boomerang Wireless, LLC (“Boomerang”) provided the
Oregon Public Utility Commission (the “Commission”) with notices concerning proposed
upgrades to Boomerang’s non-Tribal and Tribal Lifeline service plans in Oregon. As indicated
in the notices, Boomerang planned to make its upgraded service plans available to customers
beginning on July 5, 2017.

Because of unforeseen technical difficulties, Boomerang has not yet been able to launch the
upgraded plans or make them available to customers. Boomerang will make a filing in this
docket, UM 1668, within ten days of the date that the upgraded service plans are made available.,

Once the new plans launch, they will be offered to new customers. Current customers who
request the new plans will be switched to the new plans on their next monthly service
anniversary following their request. Current customers who do not make a request will be
upgraded on the next monthly service anniversary following their next annual recertification.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this filing.
Very truly yours,

DAVIS WRIGHT TREMAINE LLP
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Alan J. Galloway
Of Attorneys for Boomerang Wireless, LL.C
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